

# REDESDALE NEWS

Friday 22nd October 2021

#### **School Contact Detail**

Tel: 0191 814 9435 Fax: 0191 2623093

Email: office@redesdaleprimary.org.uk

Website: www.redesdale.co.uk Twitter: @RedesdalePrim

#### Thank you - Halloween Events

Thank you to everyone who took part in our annual pumpkin carving competition by coming in to school this week to support their children to decorate their pumpkins. All the entries were absolutely amazing and it was very difficult for Mrs Armstrong to choose the winners but she has chosen the winning entries today and some lucky children will be coming home with their prizes. It was also lovely to see parents and carers back in school for a whole school event and we would like to thank you for coming.

#### **Parent Meetings**

We will be having our parent/teacher meetings the week beginning Monday 1st November, straight after the half term holiday. Class Teachers have already posted on Class Dojo the days and times that are available to make an appointment to discuss how your child has settled and how they are doing in school. Meetings will take place either online or over the phone so please ensure you have booked an appointment. Thank you.

## **Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal**



We are glad to announce that our new School Council representatives will be selling poppies again as well as a range of Royal British Legion goods, i.e. snap bands, poppy reflectors, poppy zip pulls, erasers, sharpeners and wrist bands (prices range from £1.50 to 50p) before and after school the first week back after half term in readiness for Remembrance Sunday 7th November. They will also be available from the School Office during the day.

# **Anti-Bullying Week—Odd Socks Day**

The theme for Anti-Bullying Week 2021 is: 'One Kind Word'. Anti-Bullying Week will happen from Monday 15th - Friday 19th November and will start with 'Odd Socks Day' to mark the first day of Anti-Bullying Week. All the children need to do is wear odd socks! It's a great way to celebrate the theme of 'one kind word' in Anti-Bullying Week! It will be held on Monday 15th November 2021, the first day of Anti-Bullying Week.



### **Full Governing Body Meeting**



Our first Full Governing Body Meeting of the new school year took place on Wednesday 22nd September where sub-committee memberships and governors with specific responsibilities for 2021/22 were agreed. The Finance & Staffing Sub-Committee also met to review and update policies and discuss the school budget.